
Ms. Nordlund and Rep. Barker, 
 
I am writing as a member of the American Association of University Women of Oregon (AAUW).   I am 
a constituent in Rep. Noble’s district. 
 
We support House Bill 4076 which creates a Task Force to study the problem of age discrimination in 
Oregon and to make recommendations for legislative action. 
 
Age discrimination is real. I have a high school classmate whose contract with her employer ran out 
and she is having difficulty finding another job; we are in our 60s. This is a problem that has been 
allowed to go on too long. 
 
I hope you will be with us and support this bill. 
 
Thank you for your service to the citizens of Oregon. 
 
Sincerely, 
Linda O’Hara 
McMinnville 
 


